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OUR LOCATIONS
Main Office 
3016 West Street 
Weirton, WV 26062 
304-748-5811 
www.tme-fcu.org

West Liberty Branch 
1006 Van Meter Way
West Liberty, WV 26074 
304-336-7530 

REMINDERS
• If you have moved or changed your mailing address, we 
need those changes in writing so stop by the office, mail 
the change or fax to 304-748-5495.

• When mailing deposits or loan payments, please use the 
following address:

•Accounts become dormant after 5 years of inactivity. 
Make sure you make any type of deposit or withdrawal 
within that period to keep your account active.

Participating in the ribbon cutting ceremony are, from left, Dave Wright, 
credit union board member; Susan Mains, Assistant Treasurer; Kathi 
Smurda, Manager; Tiffany Frohnapfel, staff member; Janet Stagani, 
Chairwoman of the Board; Donna Bohach, credit union board member and 
Rosie Miller, West Liberty Mayor.     

GRAND OPENING FOR
WEST LIBERTY OFFICE

 
    The Tin Mill Credit Union held the Grand 
Opening of its new branch location in West Liberty 
on October 24th, 2012.

    We recently moved from our prior location in the 
Student Union building on the campus of West 
Liberty University.

    The new location offers full financial services 
such as cash transactions and same day loan 
processing, services we weren’t able to offer on 
campus due to office limitations.

    The new office is open Monday thru Friday 8:30 
am to 4:30 pm. 

 
    Caitlyn Fisher, a 4th grade 
student at West Liberty 
Elementary School, was one 
of the winners of the coloring 
contest sponsored by the 
Weirton Wellsburg Chapter.
    Caitlyn is pictured here 
with Janet Stagani,President 
of the Weirton Wellsburg 
Chapter,(left) and Suzan 
Smith, Superintendent of 
Hancock County Schools.
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2012 COLORING CONTEST WINNER

    Congratulations Caitlyn!!!


